THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

December 6, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

We were making a list of the midterm standings for the Chairman of the Committee on Eligibility to Nonathletic Activities. I am sending a copy to you for your information.

Those names marked with an "x" are not physical education majors; all others are physical education majors.

Sincerely yours,

Mateel Rich

Secretary to the Dean

matee Rich